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Ms. Papa’s Page

November 27, 2017

I hope your Thanksgiving was as enjoyable as mine was. It always feels so good to have the whole family together. With grandchildren in college, it’s special when we are all in one place, grateful for our blessings! 
Reading and Spelling

Today we start a new story, “The Babe and I” in our Storytown books. The spelling tic-tac-toe sheet is coming home today. Also the Reading Menu #3  is coming home. These homework assignments are due this Friday, Dec. 1st.

Math

Today we are taking the Mid-Module Assessment. We will review our measurement skills before we take the test. 

Science

We are in our plant and animal life cycles unit. The class is classifying animals and there has been a lot of discussion about what makes an animal fit into a category. The children seem to be enjoying this unit!
Social Studies

The chapter 3 unit is almost complete. We will have a test next week. Look for study guides to come home later this week.

Book Orders

I am sending home book club order forms. Books make an excellent gift for the holidays! The due date is Dec. 8th. If you wish to order online, our code is: FM3C7. With our orders, I am able to get free books for our classroom, so every order helps build our library. Thank you!
